
 

  

 

 

We had a great day at Otsar. We did 

so many things with Sol, we painted 

airplanes, we made slime, we played 

freeze dance, and more. We also got 

to make our own sensory boards, 

shadow lights, and we baked apple 

muffins.  

Hope to see everyone on the 24th of 

November for another Sunday-

Funday! 



 

 



 


